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Medical Devices Safety Notice 

The National Health Regulatory Authority would like to alert all governmental and private healthcare facilities, local 
agents and distributors that the below medical device: 

Device Details 
Device Name Rad-G devices 
Device Model 27977 
Serial number 600074128 
Manufacturer Masimo Corporation 
Country of Origin Mexico 
Reference Link  
 
Reason of Alert 

NHRA initiates this FSN due to identifying certain devices powering off and on without pressing 
the power button, an issue that can result in an unintentional change in the power state. 

Action should be 
taken 

Please stop using the above mentioned medical device and contact the authorized 
representative Wael Pharmacy Co. W.L.L at rithyl@waelpharmacy.com to take the necessary 
action for recall. 

 

Your cooperation is highly appreciated in improving health services in the Kingdom of Bahrain. 
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